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The NYS Department of Environmental Conservation has released their revised draft report

on hydrofracking, opening the 90 public comment period. Your input is very important. You

can follow this link to leave your comment http://www.dec.ny.gov/energy/76838.html. 

The revised draft report can be found here http://www.dec.ny.gov/energy/75370.html.
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